
2023 Website Disclosure 

We raised $97,124.00 this year to help support our program services.  Thank you so much for 
your generous support.  We couldn’t do it without your help.


Deb Violette, Board President attended several lung cancer research conferences throughout 
the year via video conferencing and face to face.  Some of the meetings included  International 
Association for the Study of Lung Cancer, American Society of Clinical Oncologist, 
LungSPORE Maine Lung Cancer coalition and Genentech.


Three radon air system were installed.  We helped two families with medical, transportation and 
housing and provided a grant to Dana Farber Cancer Institute. 


The Board agrees to maintain a solid cash reserve to maintain programs through 2023.  


We have money set aside to continue our radon program and early lung cancer screening 
progra. We also have funding set aside for our next lung cancer research program. 


